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Data Protection Officer at School: Craig Stilwell (Judicium) 

 

 

Friday, 10th November 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

F1 Parents’ Evening 

Thank you for your patience in waiting for your child’s parent’s evening, which has 
been delayed for reasons out of our control.  We are pleased that we are now able to 
hold a parents evening for our F1 children with Mrs Traves on Friday, 17th November 
between 9am and 3pm. 

Slots of five minutes per child have been allocated as a chance for you to meet 

your child’s teacher and receive a short update on how they have settled in to 

class.  Bookings will be live on Arbor at 7pm tonight.  

Please can we ask parents/carers to only book one slot per child, if a 

second slot is required for parents/carers who do not wish to attend 

together, please email schooloffice@churchdrive.wirral.sch.uk and this 

will be arranged for you at a different time. 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs J Jones 

Headteacher 
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